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PRESS RELEASE 
John & Carla Edwards Aquatic Center receives IPRA Award 

The Geneseo Park District is excited to announce the John & Carla Edwards Aquatic Center received the Illinois 

Park & Recreation Association Outstanding Facility & Park Award.   

The Outstanding Facility & Park Award recognizes public agencies for their exceptional and unique achievements 

in design and development.  It is an honor to share that the Aquatic Center scored the highest total points 

among the entries submitted in the same division and category from across the State of Illinois. 

 

Winners were highlighted during the IAPD/IPRA Conference Awards Luncheon on Friday January 19th. The award 

was presented to Geneseo Park District Executive Director Andy Thurman and Board President Caryn 

Vandersnick. 

 

For Information contact Andy Thurman at athurman@geneseoparkdistrict.org or call the Geneseo Park District at 

(309) 944-5695. 
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